
 

 
 

 

On Wednesday August 12, 2020 at 6:00 pm the Town Board of the Town of Washington, La Crosse 
County, Wisconsin held its monthly meeting at the said town hall with all members present.  Town Chairman, 
Dan Korn called the meeting to order.  The agenda was properly posted.  The July minutes were reviewed.  A 
motion was made and seconded to approve the minutes as printed.  The motion carried.  The treasurer report 
was presented.  A motion was made and seconded to approve the treasurer’s report.  The motion carried.  A 
motion was made and seconded to pay the bills.  The motion carried.   

CCFC Report:  Dan reported that they will have the bids for the new fire truck by the September 14th 
meeting. 

Road Update:  We received a request to have some of the trees removed along German Coulee 
Road.  The board will check it out.    

On August 4th Dan attended an update on the Coon Creek Watershed.  They will be studying for the 
next 18 months and plan on completing the study by December 31, 2021.   There will be an informational 
meeting for the public on September 17 in Coon Valley. 

We received a Timber Cutting Permit for Janice Freit.  A motion was made and seconded to give 
Dan authorization to spend up to $500 to hire painting the roof on the town shop.  The motion carried. 

We reviewed the miscellaneous correspondence.  Our next meeting will be Wednesday, September 
16, 2020 at 6:00 pm.  A motion was made and seconded to adjourn the meeting.  The meeting was adjourned 
at 7:15 p.m.  

 
 

Respectfully Submitted, 
Barb Muenzenberger, Clerk 
 


